
  

Programme and Project Management Office, Smart Communications, Inc.  17th Floor SMART Tower, 6799 Ayala Avenue, Makati City Philippines 

 

 
22 June 2022 

 

 

Ms. Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 

OIC, Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA Region 

 

   Attention: Mr. Maximo C. Landrito 

     OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 

   Re:  Request for Coordination Meeting 

 

Dear Dir. Claudio, 

 

Greetings from Smart!   

 

This is in response to your letter dated 31 May 2022, addressed to our President and CEO, Mr. 

Alfredo S. Panlilio.  In your letter (appended herein) an inventory of 38 Palawan; and 2 Romblon 

sites were enumerated with corresponding SLUP/ SAP application statuses.   

 

May we request for a meeting with you to discuss the following: 

 

• Accounting of Cellular Towers and Projects in the MIMAROPA Region; 

• Status of each sites’ DENR Permitting application and requirements; 

• Presentation of challenges with recommendations; 

• Discussion of User Fees; and 

• Other matters. 

 

Should you have any clarifications or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact, Mr. Jake Robillo, 

our PMO Site Portfolio and Technology Engagement Manager at 09285044892, and/ or 

jvrobillo@pldt.com.ph. We are looking forward to meeting you soon. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jonathan D. Huertas 

Head, PMO Site Portfolio and Technology Management  

Smart Communications, Inc. 

 

 

 

Cc: Mr. Alfredo S. Panlilio 

Atty. Pamela B. Felizarta 

 Mr. Joey V. Bongco 

 Atty. Gilbert L. Bautista 

 Mr. Frederick M. Espinosa 
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